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Police Continue to Seek Info on 2023 Homicide  
SEASIDE, Ore. – May 7, 2024 – Authorities continue to investigate the 2023 homicide death of 
Seaside resident Anna Knutson. Investigators seek previously unreported information related to 
the case and urge anyone with info to contact Detective Shauna Stelson at (503) 738-6311 or 
sstelson@cityofseaside.us. 

Following up on a possible missing person report, officers 
located Knutson’s body inside a residence where she worked as a 
housekeeper at 2338 S. Edgewood at approximately 10:10 a.m. 
on Wednesday, Feb. 22, 2023. 

The Clatsop County Major Crime Team has led the 
investigation, including agency detectives from the Seaside, 
Astoria, and Cannon Beach police departments, detectives and 
medicolegal death investigator from the Clatsop County 
Sheriff’s Office, attorneys and victims assistance from the 
Clatsop County District Attorney’s Office, and Oregon State Police Forensic Services Division. 
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